* ARTISTAS no PASSOS

APPM * DRAWING / ILLUSTRATION CONTEST

We need creative and optimistic looks
If you like to draw or paint, this contest is for you

With our school as inspiration
and using your creativity,
participate and send us your

drawing

Launched and promoted by the Parents' Association, the contest is
aimed at 2nd and 3rd cycle students, that is, 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th
grades and will run from November 17, 2022 to March 21, 2023, so that
you have time to give wings to creativity. And, so that the jury has the
possibility to appreciate and evaluate the works, the prizes will be
delivered on April 17th, commemorating the birth of Leonardo da Vinci.

| Participate and you can win prizes like the ones in the image.
| Check the regulations on the Parents Association page at:

| http://aepassosmanuel.pt/escolas/ebs-passos-manuel/
| #1550437227135-72c21c4a-30bf

CONTACTOS: 938297825 (José Pato)

http://aepassosmanuel.pt/associacao de pais e EE mailto:appassosmanuel@gmail.com



